
Dear Editor,

Thank you for carefully reviewing our manuscript previously titled “Clinical

presentation and management of drug-induced gingival overgrowth: A case

series ” for possible publication in the World Journal of Clinical Cases. We are

grateful to you and your reviewers for their constructive critique. We have

revised the manuscript, highlighting our revisions in red. and have attached

point-by-point responses detailing how we have revised the manuscript in

response to the reviewers' comments below.

Thank you for your consideration and further review of our manuscript.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any further questions or

recommendations.

Yours Sincerely,

(Corresponding author)

Baochun Tan, Department of Periodontology, Nanjing Stomatological

Hospital, Medical School of Nanjing University, 30 Zhongyang Road, Nanjing

210008, Jiangsu, China. Tel: +86-2583620206; Fax: +86-25-83620208; E-mail:

tanbaochun2002@163.com



Reviewer Comments:

Reviewer: Please re-write the “Case Presentation” section, and add the

“FINAL DIAGNOSIS”, “TREATMENT”, and “OUTCOME AND

FOLLOW-UP” sections to the main text, according to the Guidelines and

Requirements for Manuscript Revision.

Response: According to the Guidelines and Requirements for Manuscript

Revision, we've rewritten the “Case Presentation” section, and add the

“FINAL DIAGNOSIS”, “TREATMENT”, and “OUTCOME AND

FOLLOW-UP” sections to the main text.

We tried our best to improve the manuscript and made some changes in the

manuscript. These changes will not influence the content and framework of

the paper. We appreciate for Editors and Reviewers’ warm work earnestly,

and hope that the correction will meet with approval.

Once again, thank you very much for your comments and suggestions.


